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December 11, 2022 
 
Families, 
  
I am writing to let you know that Bicentennial School will remain closed on Monday, December 12, 2022. 
  
As of this evening, we are still waiting on final asbestos test results after higher than acceptable results 
were discovered last Thursday (December 8, 2022). 
  
We expect to receive test results on Monday. We will provide you with another update on Monday 
evening. 
  
The safety and well-being of students and staff is our highest priority, and I appreciate your patience as we 
work through this process. 
  
With thanks, 

  
Steve Gallagher 
Regional Executive Director (Acting) 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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